FALL 2022 Update

Enrollment Report and Trend Analysis
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While TCC's credit enrollment decreased for fall 2022,
the Strategic Enrollment Management committee is
analyzing trends and identifying emerging markets
and opportunities.

TCC welcomed a historic 316 students into the Honors
Program this fall.

Early successes in the Pathways to Persistence program
are showing a 4% decrease in the equity gap.

Non-credit enrollment increased by 165% over the past
year, reflecting national, state, and local trends towards
workforce education.
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